Good afternoon, Eisenhower Families,

Tomorrow--Thursday, October 5--Eisenhower School will dismiss two hours early for
Parent-Teacher Conferences. We will be following our SIP early dismissal schedule, which
means STEP classes will dismiss at 12:10, bus and daycare riders will dismiss at 12:15, and all
other students at 12:20. Students will eat lunch at school.

(For our students who attend the Westfair After School Program, tomorrow students will be able
to ride the school bus to Westfair for after school care.)

There will be no student attendance at Eisenhower on Friday, October 6 or Monday, October 9.
We look forward to seeing students back at Eisenhower on Tuesday, October 10.

In the meantime, we look forward to seeing you, our partnering parents and guardians, at
Parent-Teacher Conferences on either Thursday afternoon and evening or Friday morning. For
conferences, you may park in the spots along the modular units or park in the JMS lot off of
Lincoln Avenue. Please walk up the silver ramp between the modular units; both sets of doors
will be unlocked for your convenience. Families of STEP, kindergarten, and first grade students
should enter the left/north doors, and families of second, third, fourth, and fifth grade students
should enter the right/south doors. School Secretary Miss Tracie will be available in the office
should you need assistance.

If you have any questions about these upcoming days, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me
in the office by calling 217.245.5107 or emailing me at tchipman@)jsd117.org

Have a wonderful evening!

Skylert to be sent 10/4/23 at 3:00pm



